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Rhode Island Atomic Energy Commission
NUCLEAR SCIENCE CENTER

South Ferry Road

Narragansett, R 1. 0U882-1197

Jaruary 22, 1992

U. 8. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attn: Document Control Desk
Washington, DC 20555

Subject: REVLY TO VIOLATION

License R~-95
Docket 50~193

Gent lemen

This letter is a reply to the notice of violation in your
letter dated December 26, 1991,

The Security Plan was revised in July 1990 (typographical and
editorial changes) but the changes we.e approved only at the
Reactor Utilization Committee Meeting on August 24, 1990,
That period was a time of transition in that the Director had
retired in 19%0 and returned as Associate Director under the
State's 75-Day Rule. After the meeting in August, I assumed
thaut the Associate Director would communicate the changes to
the Nuclear Regulatory Commission,

It was only at your inspection that I found it not to be so,
Also, &at that time, we as comnittee members were not aware of
the two-month notification deadline.

The corrective action is that 1 have submitted the revisions
to NKC headquarters and Region 1 for review in accordance with
10 CFR S0.£4(P) .

In order to avoid a reoccur.ence in the future;, 1 will inform
the Reactor Utilization Committee of the requirements of
10CFR, Part 50.54. After future approvals, one person will be
assigned to communicate to the Nuclear Regulatory Ceommission
and the deadlines will be recorded in the minutes of the
meetinrg.
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Full compliance has been achieved ae of thie date.

Thank you for your consideration,

Very truly ynurs,

Wayhe Simoneau
Aeting Assistant Director

WS:cd

ce: Regional Administrator, Region 1
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